
Monday, September 30, 2019  
Announcements 

Faculty Section 

Group D has duty this week 

 

 

 

 

 
Attention all you wonderful seniors: 
Would you like free money to attend college after you graduate 
from the BEST high school in the state of California?  You 
should!!  Sierra Vista will be hosting a hands-on FAFSA/
Dream Act workshop on Saturday, October 19th, from 8am to 
11am.  Please come by the Counseling Office to sign up for the 
workshop.  We can’t wait to help you get one step closer to 
your goals!  And remember, FREE MONEY!! 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

It’s Homecoming Season!  The Homecoming Game and 
Dance will be held on October 4th.  Ticket are on sale at 
lunch in ASB, $8 w/ASB $10 without and $12 at the door.  
Don’t miss out! 
 
Senior Club: 
There is a meeting on Tuesday, October 1st, at lunch in 
Room 302 to discuss our Dia de los Muertos altar and 
club picture. 
 
American Cancer Society Club: 
We are meeting all week after school in Room 302 to work 
on our Dia de los Muertos altar.  Also, we will be having a 
meeting on Thursday, October 3rd, at lunch in room 302 
to discuss our club picture. 
 
Are you interested in learning about mental health?  Are 
you interested in helping spread a positive message to 
people about mental wellness?  NAMI Club is the club for 
you!  We are meeting TODAY at lunch in Room 608.  All 
are welcome, so come join the fun! 
 
 

Sports 

 
No games today! 
 
             

Clubs & Activities 

The Coed Fitness Room 1 will be open to all students and 
staff.  It will be open from 3:10 to 4:10 on Mondays and 
Thursdays.  If you are a PE student and need to make up 
an absence, you can do that afterschool for a minimum of 
30 minutes.  Also, if you need to make up the mile, you 
can do that on the treadmill in the fitness room.  See your 
PE teacher for more information. 


